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February 5, 2024 

 

Board of the International Code Council (ICC) and Appeals Board, 

I am submitting this letter to urge you to reject appeals 23π01 through 23π09. These appeals attempt to remove 

valuable code provisions that address climate change. The proposed appeals digress the nation’s progress 

around building efficieni 


